


1

Great Committee

From: Yukari Murakami <Yukari.Murakami@co.maui.hi.us>

Sent: Monday, October 21, 2024 1:51 PM

To: Great Committee; Kasie M. Takayama

Cc: Candace Stahl; Cody Minatodani

Subject: GREAT-5(7) additional document to RFLS dated 9/24/24 (2023-0139)

Attachments: 102124 Ltr to Murakami re OIP opinion request.pdf

Please see attached letter from OIP acknowledging receipt of our letter requesting a formal opinion. 

Thank you, 
Yukari 

Yukari Murakami 
Deputy Corporation Counsel  
County of Maui 
Tel. No. (808) 270-7589 
Yukari.murakami@co.maui.hi.us 
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